
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we draw towards the end of our second full week back at school, I have 
been reflecting on our wonderful school, the successful start to the term and the 
incredible sense of community that we all share here at Christ the Sower. I 
have felt so very welcome, your children are a credit to you and have settled 
back into school so well- they are eager to learn and want to make progress 
with their learning. Thank you to everyone who has greeted me warmly on the 
gate or come up to introduce themselves. I am slowly learning names and 
getting to know you as a community. The team at CtS is genuinely incredible 
and everyone works so hard for the benefit of our children. I am so excited for 
the coming year as we continue Christ the Sower’s journey to Good and 
beyond! 

Our meet the teacher evening was a huge success last night, thank you so much 
to everyone who came to visit the classrooms and to meet the year group 
teams. We had an overwhelmingly positive response, with many parents 
expressing delight and thanks for how well their children had settled back into 
their new classes. Please continue to communicate with us, we want to work in 
partnership with you. You know your child best of course, and if we work as a 
team then we can ensure that we work for the absolute best outcomes for every 
single child. 

You will be getting a letter today about homework that sets out our 
expectations. Please ask if you need any support with any aspect of this, 
homework complements and reinforces the learning that is done in school, and 
you can really support your child in a meaningful way by ensuring that they 
keep up to date with their homework tasks and responsibilities. 

Due to the death of Her Majesty The Queen, we will of course be closed on 
Monday 19th September, but I look forward to welcoming you all back to 
school on Tuesday morning!  

Have a safe and happy weekend. 

Mel Nugent  

Headteacher. 
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Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning 
team who have earned most points over a week  

The team that have  earned the most points in 
the last week ending 9th September is the Blue 
Team 

WELL DONE YELLOW TEAM 

TT Rockstars :Top Scorers this week 

Year 3 Faiq and Jack S 

Year 4 Sofia 

Year 5 Robert and Ayo 

Year 6 Breeya and Tobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all 

our children. A special well 

done to the following 

Golden Book winners this 

week! 

Year 

group 

  

N Mikaela  

R Ava W  

1 Noah D  

2 Alisha  

3 Ryan Alice  

4 Ben  

5 Grace Henry 

6 Lily Manfred 

Sports Cody   

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Bank Holiday - Monday 19 
September 
 
Parents Evening -  18 / 20  
October 
 
Inset Day - Friday 21 
October 
 
Thursday 20 October 
LAST DAY OF TERM  
 
Monday 31 October 
BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

Find us on  

Twitter! 

@christthesower 

 

Keep up to date  

with all things 

Important Information  

 

If any of your contact details have changed or your child’s medical information has 

changed please let us know as soon as possible.  

 

This week we have sent home letters for you to confirm who is authorised to  

collect your children from school, please complete these and return these as soon 

as possible. 



 

 

You can now find  

us on Facebook 

 

Keep up to date  

with all things  

CTS! 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-

Primary-School-107221428796892/ 

NUTS AND NUT PRODUCTS IN SCHOOL 

May we please remind all parents/carers that we are a nut-free 

school as we do have several children with serious nut related 

allergies.  Please do be vigilant and check what you’re giving 

your children.  There are obvious things such as peanut butter, 

but there are other less obvious food items that contain nut 

based products, so please do check the ingredients on the 

packaging before sending these into school with your child.  

Thank you. 

Bake Sale! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 students are generously 

baking cakes for Charity. 

They will be outside the main  

entrance after school on  

Friday 23 September  

Bring your pennies for a good cause!  

Parents Evening 

 

Parents evening will be held on Tuesday 18 October 

and Thursday 20 October, 3.40—6.20pm. 

Booking details will be sent out at the beginning of 

October.  

To recognise those children that go above and beyond we are introducing Lunch with the Head! 

 

Once a month, children from KS1 and KS2 will separately have the chance to enjoy lunch with the Head Teacher!  

This will be decided by the class teachers based on exemplary behaviour.  

Children will have their usual packed lunch or hot dinner, eaten with the Head and cakes will be provided.  

https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-Primary-School-107221428796892/
https://www.facebook.com/Christ-The-Sower-Ecumenical-Primary-School-107221428796892/

